Dear ____________,

We are [students/ alumni] at ________________ who have joined together to call on the leaders of our institution to take steps now toward advocating, adopting and implementing a 100-percent smoke- and tobacco-free policy for our campus.  We believe that it is essential that we eliminate all tobacco usage on campus, while assisting those students and other members of the campus community who use tobacco to quit if they wish to.

While smoking is already not allowed in campus buildings, tobacco use continues outside of doorways and windows, as well as elsewhere on campus property, exposing bystanders to secondhand smoke and contributing to costly environmental and fire hazards on campus. This seriously impedes our institution’s emphasis on health and wellness.  It is important that people realize these products are deadly and addictive.

The most recent tally of college and university campuses nationwide show that, as of July 2017, there are now at least 1,913 100% smoke-free campus sites. Of these, 1,611 are also 100% tobacco-free and 1,504 also prohibit e-cigarette use.
 
We are excited by the possibility and hope that ___________________ will join the rapidly growing number of institutions of higher learning that have acted proactively to protect their students, faculty, staff and visitors against exposure to all tobacco use and secondhand smoke exposure.

We understand that tobacco dependency is a tough thing to overcome, and some of us have personal experience, personally or with family members, with the severe impact that tobacco use has on health.  We want to help our peers and other members of our community lead healthier lives by reducing tobacco’s impact on our generation, and with the support of expert organizations such as the American Cancer Society, are committed to fully educating our peers and helping all interested tobacco users on our campus transition to tobacco-free lives.

Please join us in this effort!  The CVS Health Foundation, Truth Initiative and American Cancer Society are now offering grants to help U.S. colleges and universities advocate for, adopt and implement 100 percent smoke- and tobacco-free campus policies.  More information and applications are available at www.cvshealth.com/tobaccofreecampus. 
We look forward to working with you in pursuit of a 100-percent smoke- and tobacco-free policy for our campus in the near future and thank you for your commitment to a healthier campus.

